
Grady Elementary PTA Mini-Grant Request Form 

Guidelines: 

� Complete entire application. 

� Email completed application along with attachments to minigrants@gradytigers.org.  

Receipt of grant application will be confirmed by email. 

� Grants will be reviewed and presented to the Board at PTA meetings on the third 

Wednesday of the month.  You will be informed via e-mail if your grant is approved. 

 

Date:   ________________________________________________________________________ 

Grant Title:   ___________________________________________________________________ 

Grant Proposal Submitted By:   ____________________________________________________  

Email:   _______________________________________________________________________ 

Grade Level(s)/Department:   _____________________________________________________ 

Amount Requested:   ____________________________________________________________ 

Payee:   _______________________________________________________________________ 

Description of project:  Include information such as cost per item and number of items 

requested, number of students that will benefit, timeline for the project, how this will benefit 

the students, and how it relates to the curriculum. 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Please remember to attach any pertinent information with this application (copy of the items 

requested, example, invoice, etc.). 

Applications along with attachments should be submitted to 

minigrants@gradytigers.org 


